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The purpose of the “General Support funds” is to support any activity related to EURO
that cannot be funded by the other insttuments of EURO.

Priority will be given to:

 bids that give special consideration to the need of students,

» bids that give special consideration to the need of organisers of OR events in
Central and Eastern Europe,

e bids, that emanate from a member society of EURO or organisers of EURO

sponsored events or organisers of events sponsored by a member society of
EURO.

The budget for the General Support funds for 2009 was 10,000 €. There were two
deadlines for submissions of bids for 2009. Due to the lack of applications only 7,000
Euros was spend.

Funds were allocated as follows:
o The organisation of MOSIM 2010 (Nathalie Sauer). 2,000 €

» The organisation of ORPA 2010 (Serigne Gueye). 2,000€
o TRISTAN VII (Geir Hasle). 3,000€
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